
2024  
 UPCOMING EVENTS:    

 
 

LPP Holiday Market  
December 8th  

10am-2pm 
 

Winter Show 
December 20th @ 

4:30pm 
 

Last week of Tuition 
due for 2024 

December 16th 
 

TLC@ LPP Winter Break 
December 23rd-  

January 5th 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TLC@LPP Wishes you an  
amazing holiday break! 

We will see you next 
year! 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Final 2024 Tuition : December 16th : “Final 
Tuition” for 2024 is due before you drop your 
child off that morning. Thanks in advance for 
your prompt response regarding this matter as 
we close our books for the year. Tuition for 
2025 will be due starting January 6th.  
 

Cooking with Preschoolers:  
 

With it being the Holiday season it is the per-
fect time to spend some time in the kitchen 
with your child. Cooking can help child learn 
and practice some basic math concepts and 
build language skills. The experience of creat-
ing meals with your child can help build their 
self confidence and lay the foundation for 
healthy eating habits. It may take a little flexi-
bility and some simple prep work, but with the 
right expectations, your time in the kitchen 
with your child can be a culinary adventure 
you'll both enjoy.  
 
______________________________________ 
Catering Solutions School Lunch Menu 
To create your lunch account and place your order:  
1. Go to https://caterfla.ahotlunch.com/login   
2. Enter the Hot Lunch Domain: Caterfla 
3. Enter the School Code: LPP1540 
4. Under "Order," select "New Order" 
5. Select your preferred item & portion size 
6. Check out! 

 
TLC@ LPP Winter Break:  

 
We will close December 20th for the Winter Holi-

days. We will reopen on Monday January 6th. We 
hope everyone has a Happy Holiday and Safe New 

Year!  
 

Winter Holiday Show 2024 
 

We invite you to join us Friday December 20th 
@ 4:30 pm for our annual winter performance! 

We ask that you dress your child in red and 
black and be present by 4:15pm so we can 

start the show at 4:30pm! After the show we in-
vite you to join us for cookie decorating fun! 

Please RSVP to Ms. Aliyah Via email. Thank You! 
 

LPP Holiday Market  
 

 
LPP’s Annual Holiday Market will be on December 

8th from 10am-2pm 
It's a fun, free, family event! Enjoy food and craft 
vendors, Santa appearance, cookie decoration, 

craft station, face painting and more! We hope to 
see you all there!  

 
 

 
 
 


